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Covering the Church in the Age of Benededict XVI 
September 8-14, 2008 
 
 
ROMA (May 6, 2008) - The School of Church Communications at the Pontifical University of the 
Holy Cross is pleased to announce a week-long professional seminar for journalists covering the 
Roman Catholic Church: 
 
"The Church Up Close: Covering the Church in the Age of Benedict XVI" 
September 8-14, 2008 
 
The seminar, which will be in English, will take place in Rome and will feature classroom sessions, on-
site visits and personal meetings with Church officials and Vatican experts. 
 
Generous scholarships are available, and the number of participants is limited. 
 
For full information about the seminar and how to apply, visit the website: 
http://www.church-communication.net/ 
 
Organizing Committee "The Church Up Close" 
Pontifical University of the Holy Cross 
Piazza di Sant'Apollinare, 49 
00186 Rome, Italy 
 
Tel: [0039] 06681641 
Fax: [0039] 0668164400 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Per ulteriori informazioni: 
Ufficio Stampa: Giovanni Tridente - tel. +39 06.68164.399 - cell. +39 380.3463384 
e-mail: tridente@pusc.it - http://www.pusc.it/press_office/ 

-- 


